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Date: October 10, 2024 
 
To: UA Executive Council 

Sean Parnell, UAA Chancellor 
Aparna Palmer, UAS Chancellor 
Daniel White, UAF Chancellor 
Memry Dahl, Chief Human Resources Officer 
Benjamin Shier, Chief Information Technology Officer 
Paul Layer, VP Academic Students and Research 
Michelle Rizk, VP University Relations 
Luke Fulp, Chief Finance 

https://www.alaska.edu/hr/training/employees/
https://www.alaska.edu/hr/training/employees/#:~:text=Tier%201%20Training,all%20UA%20employees
https://www.alaska.edu/hr/training/employees/index.php#:~:text=Tier%202%2C%20Tier%203%2C%20%26%20Tier%204%20Training

